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To: Chung G. Kang
Chair, TTA PG702

Subject: Liaison Response to TTA PG702 from IEEE 802.16 Working Group

Dear Prof. Kang,

Thank you for your letter of 15 September (IEEE L802.16-08/054). We appreciate both the
informative update and the positive news regarding your interest in IEEE 802.16. Congratulations
on your election as Chair of PG702. We welcome the appointment of Jung Je Son as PG702’s
Liaison Officer to the IEEE 802.16 Working Group.

Regarding the use of IEEE 802.16 materials in your standardization work, please feel free to adopt
non-copyrighted Working Group documents as you wish. IEEE Standards and Draft Standards are
subject to IEEE copyright, and the Working Group does not have the right to grant permission for
their use. However, permission for specific uses can be requested from IEEE. I am happy to provide
further advice and assistance on this process according to your needs.

IEEE 802.16 Session #58 will be held in Dallas, TX, USA on 10-13 November 2008.

We look forward to cooperative interactions.

Regards,

Roger B. Marks

cc: Jung Je Son, PG702 Liaison Officer to IEEE 802.16 Working Group
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee
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